
NOTICE OF BALLOT DROP BOX LOCATIONS

The Utah County Clerk, as the election officer, hereby provides notice of the locations of designated ballot 
drop boxes for the upcoming Primary Election in Utah County to be held on Tuesday, August 12, 2025. 

A voter may utilize the following Utah County Elections Division resources to view or obtain a copy of all 
Utah County ballot drop box locations: 

1. Visiting the Utah County Elections Division’s website: https://vote.utahcounty.gov/voting-locations

2. Visiting the Utah County Elections Division in person during regular business hours at 100 East 
Center Street, Suite 3100, Provo, UT 84606

3. Sending a letter with your request to the Utah County Elections Division’s mailing address: 100 East 
Center Street, Suite 3100, Provo, UT 84606

4. Calling the Utah County Elections Division: (801) 851-8128

5. Emailing the Utah County Elections Division: elections@utahcounty.gov

More information can be accessed on the Statewide Electronic Voter Information Website at 
https://vote.utah.gov.  

The election officer will post on the Utah County Elections Division’s website, available at 
https://vote.utahcounty.gov, the location of each ballot drop box in Utah County, including any changes to 
the location of a ballot drop box and the location of additional drop boxes. 

A voter may call the Utah County Elections Office at (801) 851-8128 to obtain information regarding the 
location of a ballot drop box. 

As required by law, this notice will be published at least 28 days before the day of the Primary Election, which 
will take place on Tuesday, August 12, 2025. 

This notice fulfills the requirements of Utah Code § 20A-5-403.5(2)-(4). 
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